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PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands, one Nation under God, 
indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Want to have extra fun on Thursdays after school? Ever feel like spending more time with other math people? Then math club is the 
right fit for you! Math club will be meeting on Thursdays after 6th hour from 2:30-3:15 in Ms. Hillman’s room 237. All grades and levels 
are welcome. Our class code is “dadgjjk”. Contact Ben Bucci or Hannah Monville if you have any questions or need more information.  
Come see us this Thursday at 2:30! 

Chemics, to recognize this Thursday as Grief Awareness Day, we invite you to wear your Chemic Legacy shirt or any other blue 
clothing. Also, the children’s grief center is having a luminary lighting at their new location Thursday night as well for anyone interested. 
 

Hello, girls, boys, and non-binary peeps. MHS Drama's Winter Musical, "The Hello Girls," will be auditioning next Monday and Tuesday, 
Nov. 22nd and 23rd from 3:30-5:30. The untold true story of the women switchboard operators who served on the front lines in the 
trenches of World War I, "The Hello Girls," will be performed for the first time in our region on Central's stage. Come make history with 
us! No prior experience is necessary. Students should plan on attending both days of auditions and to sing one minute of their favorite 
show tune. See Ms. Cummins with any questions. 

It’s A-S-V-A-B time!  Any student who is 16 or older may take the ASVAB on Thursday, December 9th during 1st – 3rd hours. What is 
the ASVAB?  It’s a multi-aptitude test for anyone going to college, trade school, joining the military, or entering the workforce. The 
ASVAB will help you learn more about yourself, your personal interests, skills, and which careers out of 200 that you match up with 
best … in short, the ASVAB will help you plan your future!  To sign-up, please go to the Counseling Center. The deadline to sign up is 
December 7. 

 

 


